
 

10 January 2020  

 

Dear Parents  

Twycross Zoo Visit – Wednesday 12 February 2020  

 
As part of our Year 9 science curriculum we are studying ecology, with a particular focus on adaptations of 

species and competition between species. We have therefore organised a visit for Year 9 students to 

Twycross Zoo where they will collect data on some exciting species to inform their class work. The cost of 

the trip is £17.00. 

 

Students will come to school at the usual time. They will travel to and from the zoo by coach. We will depart 

at 9am and return at 2.30pm in anticipation of arriving back at school for 4pm. Due to the nature of the 

venue, we are allowing students to wear non-school uniform. Clothing will need to be suitable for outdoors. 

Please provide your child with a packed lunch. If your child receives free school meals they will be provided 

with a packed lunch. Your child will have the opportunity to purchase a souvenir from the shop so may 

wish to bring a small amount of money. Mobile phones will be permitted. 

 

If you would like your son/daughter to visit Twycross Zoo on Wednesday 12 February, please complete 

and return the consent slip below and make payment on SIMS Agora by Friday 31 January at the latest. 

Students in receipt of Pupil Premium funding do not need to pay. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Miss Marie Beecroft 
Head of Science  

 

 

Twycross Zoo Visit    12.02.20   Parental Consent  

 
I/We give permission for ____________________________________ in 9____ (form) 

to go to Twycross Zoo on Wednesday 12 February. I am/We are aware that at some times he/she will be 

walking around the zoo with their friends, but will know where a member of staff will be located at all 

times and will know the meeting points and times throughout the day. 

 

I have made payment of £17 on SIMS Agora. 

 

 

My child receives Pupil Premium funding.  

 

 

Emergency Contact Number: __________________ Parent Signature: ____________________ 

 

 


